
Letter: Ranalli thanks voters
To the community,

Both  Colleen  and  I  are  humbled  and  grateful  for  the
encouragement we have received over the past year. Thank you
to  all  the  supporters  of  El  Dorado  County  and  voters  in
District 4. I couldn’t have done it without you.

This race was never about Michael Ranalli. This election was
about changing the way our county operates, bringing common
sense leadership, transparency, and integrity back into the
county decision making process.

On  day  one,  I  am  committed  to  “Preserving  our  past  and
Securing our future”. I am confident that with your continued
support and trust we can do just that!

See you around town.

Michael Ranalli, Lotus
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